

Listening

Task 1. Read the text and choose the correct answer (A, B or C).

1) Jake has got ...

- A) more than one thousand videos
- B) more than one thousand followers
- C) about one thousand recipes in his vlog

2) Jake's most popular vlog is about ...

- A) baking bread
- B) preparing a dessert
- C) cooking on a barbecue

3) Why does Vanessa like Jake's cooking vlog?

- A) His cooking instructions are clear
- B) His videos are always quite short
- C) His food always looks perfect

4) Which videos are Vanessa's favourites?

- A) The ones with chocolate desserts
- B) The ones with fruit cakes and pies
- C) The ones with fruit and chocolate

5) What do Jake and Vanessa decide to do next?

- A) Make some chocolate biscuits
- B) Buy ingredients to make biscuits
- C) Eat some biscuits that Jake made

Reading

Task 2. Read the text and choose the correct answer (a, b or c).

Social media stars use the Internet to make people laugh or learn new things. These stars love going online, right? Yes, they do, but they also like to take a break from their mobile devices. One example is Thomas Brag from the YouTube channel *Yes Theory*. *Yes Theory* is a very

popular channel. It has over six million subscribers, including the actor Will Smith. Thomas has a rule for his smartphone: he uses it for 20 minutes every three days. This means he can chat with friends or read about important things, but he also has lots of free time to do other activities — such as learning to bungee jump from a helicopter! Emma Chamberlain is also very active on social media. She has several social media accounts and uploads videos to her YouTube channel. She has about nine million subscribers! One day every week, she puts her phone in a box. During this time, she doesn't know what time it is because she doesn't have a watch, but she enjoys her time without her smartphone. On the day her phone is in the box, she feels happy and relaxed. Be like Thomas and Emma. Turn off your smartphone sometimes. It's not easy, but it's good to try new things. Just remember to make plans to meet your friends before you turn your smartphone off!

6) A social media star is a person who ...

- a) sells mobile phones to people
- b) goes online and talks about different things
- c) doesn't often use the Internet

7) When does Thomas Brag use his smartphone?

- a) almost every day
- b) every 30 minutes
- c) about twice a week

8) What does the *Yes Theory* channel want people to do?

- a) read about things
- b) do different activities
- c) meet the actor Will Smith

9) What can't Emma do when her smartphone is off?

- a) tell the time
- b) relax
- c) remember anything

10) When Emma turns off her smartphone, she ...

- a) feels the same as when it is on
- b) doesn't like it
- c) enjoys it

Grammar

Task 3. Complete the sentences with the correct form of the word in brackets.

- 11) He usually _____ (play) football on Sundays.
- 12) We _____ (watch) TV at the moment.
- 13) They _____ (not / be) at the party last night.
- 14) We _____ (go) to the park last weekend.
- 15) My house is _____ (big) than yours.
- 16) She _____ (work) at the company for six months.
- 17) I really like _____ (swim) in the sea during summer.
- 18) I saw three _____ (child) playing in the park.
- 19) He walked _____ (slow) to the classroom because he was tired.

Vocabulary

Task 4. Read the text and for each gap, choose the correct answer (A, B, or C).

Every winter, an unusual competition (20) _____ at Takhini Hot Pools in northern Canada. It's (21) _____ the Hair Freezing Contest. Anyone can enter the contest if the weather is -20° Celsius or colder.

All you need to do is go into the water to get your hair wet. The water always (22) _____ hot, but out of the water wet hair freezes in the cold (23) _____ in seconds! Since the competition started in 2011, it has become a very popular (24) _____. Many people travel from all over the world to (25) _____ it.

- 20) A. follows, B. completes, C. happens
- 21) A. described, B. called, C. explained
- 22) A. waits, B. arrives, C. stays
- 23) A. air, B. ice, C. world

24) A. reason, B. event, C. champion

25) A. watch, B. attend, C. join

Writing

Task 5. Write an email (60–70 words) to your friend Daniel. Use questions to help you. Remember to begin and end your email correctly.

From: Daniel@Englishmail.uk
To: Lovetechnolyceum@Russianmail.ru
Subject: Technology
...It is interesting to know how technology will change in the future. Maybe schools will have more ICT lessons or robots to help students... <i>What do you use a computer for? Who helps you with technology at home? Do you think robots can help students? Why?</i>
